
De: pgirshic <pgirshic@indiana.edu> 

Para: Jose Luiz Pereira da Costa <dacostaq@cpovo.net> 

Assunto: Re: ART, INNOVATION BENIN - (2) 

Data: Terça-feira, 29 Fevereiro, 2000 18:14 

 

 

 

Senor da Costa, 

     Unfortunately, my e-mail system is not set up for downloading 

attachments. Can you send me your message either by regular e-mail (the 

one we are using) or by fax (my fax number is 812 855-4358)? 

 

Sincerely, 

Paula Girshick Ben-Amos 

 


